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Are Your Pay Rates Compliant for 2020?

News

2.03.20 

Many states have raised their minimum wage, and employers in those states need to be aware of the

increase to stay in compliance with the new rates. In a conversation with SHRM, Franklin Wolf adds

that employers must also be aware of any changes in salaries for certain exempt employees.

Franklin goes on to explain that “[o]n the federal level employers need to be aware of various

changes to the Fair Labor Standards Act (FLSA).” He explains what the new FLSA rule requires and

what it will take for employers to be in compliance.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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